
Corrigendum 

Expression of Interest-Engagement of a Professional Agency for establishment of Post 

Entry Quarantine (PEQ) Facilities for imported Apple, Walnut and other fruit plants at 

different locations 

 

The proposed meeting to be held on 03.09.2021 at 2.30 pm for seeking suggestions from the 

prospective bidders on the above subject matter, has been postponed.  The said meeting shall 

now be held on 13.9.2021 at 11.00 a.m. 

 

Joint Director (Personnel) 


